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TO: 	Evan S Morris, Esq.
Attorney-Advisor 
Media Bureau, Video Division, FCC

FROM:  	Kevin Shoemaker
		Chief Engineer, KRSU

I received notice from our legal counsel on January 18, 2019 informing our station that we did not file a Q4 Transition Progress Report.  I filed the report early due to a scheduled surgery (hip replacement) I underwent 3 weeks ago.  Per request I am amending the Form 387 submitted on December 11, 2018.  This document serves as an attachment required by the process to amend the report.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kevin Shoemaker
Chief Engineer
RSU TV
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